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Vacuum Tube Circuit Design
Working as a recording engineer presents challenges from every direction of your
project. From using microphones to deciding on EQ settings, choosing outboard
gear to understanding how, when and why to process your signal, the seemingly
never-ending choices can be very confusing. Professional Audio's bestselling
author Bobby Owsinski (The Mixing Engineer's Handbook, The Mastering Engineer's
Handbook) takes you into the tracking process for all manner of instruments and
vocals-- providing you with the knowledge and skill to make sense of the many
choices you have in any given project. From acoustic to electronic instruments, mic
placement to EQ settings, everything you need to know to capture professionally
recorded audio tracks is in this guide.

The Ultimate Tone
"A history of the world's greatest guitar and bass amplifiers, from the quaint 1937
Rickenbacher M11 to the latest and greatest Matchless."--P. [4] of cover.

Radiohead - Guitar Signature Licks
book for musicians, instrument collectors, and fans of Fender. This, at last, is the
complete Fender story." --Book Jacket.

Analog Man's Guide to Vintage Effects
(Book). Ampeg: The Story Behind the Sound tells the tale of this extraordinary
company on its 50th anniversary, weaving together the American success story of
the company founder, the role of key inventors and inventions, and the
development of innovative music equipment products all against the backgrounds
of American pop music and corporate competition in the music industry. Many
Ampeg endorsees are profiled, including: Johnny Smith, James Jamerson, Donald
"Duck" Dunn, Gary Karr, Victor Wooten, Bill Wyman, Jason Newsted, Michael
Anthony and more. The result provides something of interest to musicians,
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collectors, and those who lived part of the history. Includes more than 200 photos
and a color section.

Beyond the Crossroads
THE TUBE AMP BOOK WITH AUDIO ONLINE ERRATA SHEET ADDED.

Arlen Roth's Masters of the Telecaster
Undoubtedly the ultimate Fender book, covering every model, production style and
available finish. This book traces and details the history of Fender guitars from
their creation in 1946 to the early seventies - when the golden age ended. Leo
Fender's guitars have arguably had the greatest influence on modern music than
any other make of guitar. Over 250 guitars in every model, style and finish are
lovingly photographed and detailed, from the greatest to the rarest - Strats, Teles
and the infamous Marauder. Includes hundreds of never-before-seen images from
recently unearthed archives and specially commissioned shoots around the world.
Working with a worldwide network of collectors each model has been
photographed specially for the book and alongside these exceptionally rare guitars
are reproductions of Fender ephemera - the largest collection anyone will have
ever seen. Tracing the history and influence of the company with a level of detail
no other book can rival. These vintage guitars are among the most loved and
collectible instruments in the world.

Busker's Holiday
(Book). There's a huge amount of hype and mythology surrounding tube amplifiers
in the guitar world. For years, experts have argued over the tiny details of exactly
how they do what they do, and how their various components interact. What's
undeniable is that, far more than being just a "loudness booster," the unique
combination of tubes, capacitors, resistors, and transformers in these amps can
contribute enormously to the quality of sound derived from any electric guitar. In
this thorough and authoritative book, Dave Hunter cuts through the marketing
hyperbole, and the blind faith, and supplies all the information you need to choose
the right amp, and get the best from it. The book also features exclusively
conducted, in-depth interviews with leading figures in the tube amp-building world
including Ken Fischer, Mark Sampson, and Michael Zaite and even provides full
instructions on how to construct your own high-quality tube guitar amp from
scratch.

Fender Mini
New York Times Bestseller The greatest Southern storyteller of our time, New York
Times bestselling author Rick Bragg, tracks down the greatest rock and roller of all
time, Jerry Lee Lewis—and gets his own story, from the source, for the very first
time. A monumental figure on the American landscape, Jerry Lee Lewis spent his
childhood raising hell in Ferriday, Louisiana, and Natchez, Mississippi; galvanized
the world with hit records like “Whole Lotta Shakin’ Goin’ On” and “Great Balls of
Fire,” that gave rock and roll its devil’s edge; caused riots and boycotts with his
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incendiary performances; nearly scuttled his career by marrying his thirteen-yearold second cousin—his third wife of seven; ran a decades-long marathon of drugs,
drinking, and women; nearly met his maker, twice; suffered the deaths of two sons
and two wives, and the indignity of an IRS raid that left him with nothing but the
broken-down piano he started with; performed with everyone from Elvis Presley to
Keith Richards to Bruce Springsteen to Kid Rock—and survived it all to be hailed as
“one of the most creative and important figures in American popular culture and a
paradigm of the Southern experience.” Jerry Lee Lewis: His Own Story is the Killer’s
life as he lived it, and as he shared it over two years with our greatest bard of
Southern life: Rick Bragg. Rich with Lewis’s own words, framed by Bragg’s richly
atmospheric narrative, , this is the last great untold rock-and-roll story, come to life
on the page.

The Soul of Tone
Revered as much as one's guitar, the Fender amplifier gets its due in this full-color,
richly illustrated book. It will be highly desired by the millions who have plugged
into one of these indispensable components, and were delighted at its sound. An
accompanying CD features more than 50 tracks that make terms and topics come
alive.

Ampeg: The Story Behind the Sound
Accompanying CDs include all the music examples contained in the text.

Jerry Lee Lewis: His Own Story
This is the definitive biography of the legendary guitarist whom Muddy Waters and
B. B. King held in high esteem and who created the prototype for Clapton, Hendrix,
Page, and those who followed. Bloomfield was a member of the Paul Butterfield
Blues Band, which inspired a generation of white blues players; he played with Bob
Dylan in the mid-1960s, when his guitar was a central component of Dylan's new
rock sound on "Like a Rolling Stone." He then founded the Electric Flag, recorded
Super Session with Al Kooper, backed Janis Joplin, and released at least twenty
other albums despite debilitating substance abuse. This book, based on extensive
interviews with Bloomfield himself and with those who knew him best, and
including an extensive discography and Bloomfield's memorable 1968 Rolling
Stone interview, is an intimate portrait of one of the pioneers of rock guitar.

Jazz Times
Beatles Gear
Uses market research and analysis to provide values for vintage or collectible
instruments, including information on more than eighteen hundred brands
accompanied by eleven hundred photographs.

60 Years of Fender
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Industry experts have long considered The Official Vintage Guitar Price Guide to be
the most accurate, authoritative and detailed publication to tackle the seemingly
indomitable task of placing values on thousands of vintage and recent-model
guitars, amps, basses, effects pedals, mandolins, lapsteels and other fretted
instruments. And the VG Price Guide is the only one to do it all in one book! Now in
its 13th year, the new Guide offers more than ever. Authors Alan Greenwood and
Gil Hembree have made their ultimate guide to values even more valuable, with
more details on familiar favorites and backgrounds on nearly 800 brands. Plus,
there are 700 photos showing all forms of vintage instruments, amps and effects.
The Guide combines the most thorough research with an exceptionally userfriendly format that employs quick-find page headings, a comprehensive index,
and a dealer directory that puts you just an e-mail or phone call away from guitar
buyers and sellers in every region of the country. Also included is an in-depth look
at the factors that drive the collectible instrument market, explaining the "hows
and whys" in regard to the values of vintage and used equipment.

Jazz Improv
Adam Gussow is a writer and blues harmonica player. He is associate professor of
English and southern studies at the University of Mississippi in Oxford.

The Official Vintage Guitar Magazine Price Guide 2004
(Fretted). The term "steel guitar" can refer to instruments with multiple tunings, 6
to 14 strings, and even multiple fretboards. To add even more confusion, the term
"Hawaiian guitar" refers to an instrument played flat on the lap with a steel bar
outside of Hawaii, but in Hawaii, it is the early term for the slack key guitar. Lorene
Ruymar clears up the confusion in her new book that takes a look at Hawaiian
music; the origin of the steel guitar and its spread throughout the world; Hawaiian
playing styles, techniques and tunings; and more. Includes hundreds of photos, a
foreword by Jerry Byrd, and a bibliography and suggested reading list.

The Fender Amp Book
"Undercutting familiar myths about the downhome sources of blues authenticity,
Gussow celebrates New York's mongrel blues scene: the artists, the jam sessions,
the venues, the street performers, and the eccentrics. Journeyman's Road offers a
portrait of the New York subculture struggling with the legacy of 9/11 and healing
itself with the blues."--BOOK JACKET.

The Official Vintage Guitar Magazine Price Guide
The Recording Engineer's Handbook
This is a comprehensive book on vintage guitar effects with illustrations and color
plates.

Amped
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Michael Bloomfield
From award-winning blues scholar and musician Adam Gussow, a taut, sexy first
novel about the summer busking scene in Europe and a pair of wild-hearted young
men who make a pitch for fame and glory, finding a girl or two along the way.
Busker's Holiday is the story of McKay Chernoff, a Columbia University grad
student with a harmonica in his pocket and a blues band in his background.
Desolate and despairing after a disastrous romantic breakup, McKay decides to fly
off to Paris and reinvent himself as a street performer. What follows is an epic
summer voyage into the busking life, propelled by the mad exploits of Billy Lee
Grant, a fearless young guitar shredder whose Memphis-to-Mississippi pedigree
and Dylanesque surrealism make him, when he explodes into view, precisely the
partner McKay has been yearning for. Burning like a latter-day Dean Moriarty, Bill
goads McKay into a sun-drenched, all-night bender, stoked by wine, women,
mushrooms, and trains, that careens down out of Avignon and across the French
Riviera. What happens next--in Florence, Solingen, Amsterdam, Paris--is a story of
purgatory, redemption, and love regained. Hope, in a word, as a modern
troubadour returns from his wanderings, reborn.

Fender
The 2nd Edition covers many major trademarks and manufacturers, including
Fender, Marshall, Vox, and Ampeg, in addition to many smaller companies.
Contains detailed descriptions and images on the most popular models, including
both vintage and new amplifiers. A color section also helps determine conditions.

A Desktop Reference of Hip Vintage Guitar Amps
Keyboard
The devil is the most charismatic and important figure in the blues tradition. He's
not just the music's namesake ("the devil's music"), but a shadowy presence who
haunts an imagined Mississippi crossroads where, it is claimed, Delta bluesman
Robert Johnson traded away his soul in exchange for extraordinary prowess on the
guitar. Yet, as scholar and musician Adam Gussow argues, there is much more to
the story of the devil and the blues than these cliched understandings. In this
groundbreaking study, Gussow takes the full measure of the devil's presence.
Working from original transcriptions of more than 125 recordings released during
the past ninety years, Gussow explores the varied uses to which black southern
blues people have put this trouble-sowing, love-wrecking, but also empowering
figure. The book culminates with a bold reinterpretation of Johnson's music and a
provocative investigation of the way in which the citizens of Clarksdale, Mississippi,
managed to rebrand a commercial hub as "the crossroads" in 1999, claiming
Johnson and the devil as their own.

How to Hot Rod Your Fender Amp
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(Book). If you have questions about guitar amplifiers-how to fix them, how to
restore them, or how to hot-rod them-this book has the answer. This book is
written for the guitarist or collector who desires a common sense approach to
understanding the essence of vintage tube amps and vintage tube tone. Not
written for engineers, it does not contain engineering formulas, polar mathematic
equations, or abbreviations that are assumed you should know. Gerald Weber, a
regular columnist for Vintage Guitar magazine, shares the knowledge he has
accumulated over the years of repairing and building his line of Kendrick amps.

The Fender Stratocaster
(Book). Guitar Effects Pedals: The Practical Handbook opens up the world of effects
pedals, vintage and new alike, for the guitarist. In an easy, guitarist-friendly style,
the book explores the history of different effects pedals, what each type of effect
does and how it does it, the best ways in which to use and combine your own
effects, and how to make the most of the pedals you own. It includes exclusive
author interviews with a dozen leading pedal makers and designers, plus a covermounted CD with nearly 100 recorded sound samples of effects pedals, both
popular and obscure. This updated edition includes the addition of profiles of more
than 20 other contemporary makers, 50 percent more manufacturer interviews,
and revisions to the original text. This is the only book on the market that includes
all of these important elements in the examination of effects pedals a
comprehensive history of the art; profiles on both vintage and contemporary
(including "boutique") units; and expert advice on all aspects of using these tools.
For any serious player interested in honing the perfect tone the right way, this is
the go-to reference.

Journeyman's Road
A full descriptive history of Fender's classic instrument amplifiers from the 1940s
to the 1990s. Including colour photographs and technical specifications for all the
most collectable models

Blue Book of Guitar Amplifiers
Classic Keys is a beautifully photographed and illustrated book focusing on the
signature rock keyboard sounds of the 1950s to the early 1980s. It celebrates the
Hammond B-3 organ, Rhodes and Wurlitzer electric pianos, the Vox Continental
and Farfisa combo organs, the Hohner Clavinet, the Mellotron, the Minimoog and
other famous and collectable instruments. From the earliest days of rock music,
the role of keyboards has grown dramatically. Advancements in electronics created
a crescendo of musical invention. In the thirty short years between 1950 and 1980,
the rock keyboard went from being whatever down-on-its-luck piano awaited a
band in a bar or concert hall to a portable digital orchestra. It made keyboards a
centerpiece of the sound of many top rock bands, and a handful of them became
icons of both sound and design. Their sounds live on: Digitally, in the memory
chips of modern keyboards, and in their original form thanks to a growing group of
musicians and collectors of many ages and nationalities. Classic Keys explores the
sound, lore, and technology of these iconic instruments, including their place in the
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historical development of keyboard instruments, music, and the international
keyboard instrument industry. Twelve significant instruments are presented as the
chapter foundations, together with information about and comparisons with more
than thirty-six others. Included are short profiles of modern musicians, composers,
and others who collect, use, and prize these instruments years after they went out
of production. Both authors are avid musicians, collect and restore vintage
keyboards, and are well-known and respected in the international community of
web forums devoted to these instruments.

Guitar Legends
Learn the secrets to achieving your ultimate sound Whether amateur or pro,
guitarists live for the ultimate sound. Guitar Amps & Effects For Dummies provides
the information and instruction you need to discover that sound and make it your
own! Written in the characteristically easy-to-read Dummies style, this book is
ideal for beginners and experienced musicians alike, and can help all players
expand their skill set with effects. Guitarists tend to be gearheads when it comes
to sound, and this book provides guidance on topics ranging from the guitar itself
to amps, pedals, and other sound technology. Amps and effects are the unsung
heroes of guitar music. While most people recognize the more psychedelic effects,
many don't realize that effects are often responsible for the unique quality of tone
that can become a musician's trademark. Certain effects work on the volume or
signal level, others work on the environment, and still others work on the bass and
treble content. Guitar Amps & Effects For Dummies covers them all, and shows
how effects can not only add something extra, but also "fix" problematic areas.
Topics include: Gain-based effects, like distortion, compression, volume pedals,
and gates Tone-based effects, including graphic and parametric EQ, and the wahwah pedal Modulation effects, like the flanger, phase shifter, and tremolo
Ambience effects, including reverb and delay The journey to incredible guitar
music never ends. No matter how experienced you are with a guitar, there is
always room for improvement to your tone and sound. Whether you're looking for
the sound of angels or thunder, Guitar Amps & Effects For Dummies will help you
achieve the music you hear in your dreams.

The Tube Amp Book
Of the thousands of rock guitarists, a handful have defined the sound that the rest
emulate. From Duane Allman to Frank Zappa, and the style and careers of 34
master axemen in between, Gill has captured the essence of great guitar playing
and presented it in a format that will appeal to professional guitarists, weekend
players, novices and even air guitarists. Photos.

Mister Satan's Apprentice
Classic Keys
Select the right guitar and accessories Learn the riffs and scales that define the
blues Play solid blues rhythm or step out for a solo Recreate the sounds of the
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blues masters Want to play the blues? Can't read music? No problem! This fun,
accessible guide shows you how to play blues scales, chords, progressions, riffs,
and solos. Learn about the structure of a blues song, including intros, turnarounds,
and endings. Master the art of articulation, dynamics, and phrasing. From Delta
blues and modern blues to blues rock, you'll see how to use today's guitars,
amplifiers, and effects to play a wide variety of styles, with hands-on guidance on
changing strings for when you really boogie down. Inside Explore acoustic and
electric styles Perform common blues scales Learn song structures and improvise
leads Follow the history of the blues Choose the best equipment to accentuate
your sound Get to know legendary blues artists and albums

Guitar Effects Pedals
(Signature Licks Guitar). Explore the boundless creativity and triple-guitar brilliance
of Radiohead with this book with audio. The author explores 12 of their songs and
teaches you the essential things you need to know to play it just like the band
does. Songs include: Airbag * Bodysnatchers * Creep * Go to Sleep * Just * Let
Down * Little by Little * My Iron Lung * Optimistic * Paranoid Android *
Subterranean Homesick Alien * 2 + 2 = 5.

Guitar Amps & Effects For Dummies
"Since its official debut in early 1954, the Stratocaster, designed by Leo Fender,
has proved to be poaibly the most popular electric guitar ever manufactured; quite
a legend of its own! No other electric guitar has been so widely copied as the
Stratocaster."--Amazon.com.

The Hawaiian Steel Guitar and Its Great Hawaiian Musicians
Fender Amps
This guidebook shows owners and dreamers the basics of getting the best sound
possible out of their Fender amp with simple and advanced modifications. These
include essential and fundamental tips like selecting tubes, capacitors, pots, and
other electronic equipment, as well as biasing and setting up your amp. It also
covers great hot-rodding enhancements to give you the tone of the pros at your
fingertips, such as making one channel into an overdrive channel, modifying tone
controls, making one channel either a Marshall or Vox channel (changing preamp
and tone arrangementnot a permanent, destructive mod), building splitter boxes
to run two amps simultaneously, creating splitter speaker setups within one amp,
building the perfect gig amp (something light and portable, but with big sound, like
an early Mesa Boogie), and more.

Musician
(Book). 60 Years of Fender gives a year-by-year history of the most successful
electric guitar maker. In 1950, Leo Fender introduced to the world the solidbody
electric guitar the instrument known as the Telecaster. He soon added two more
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classics: the Precision Bass (1951) and the Stratocaster (1954). Fender's sleek,
adaptable guitars have since fueled modern music from country to rock and have
been heard in the hands of virtually every guitarist of note, from Buddy Holly to
Kurt Cobain, from Eric Clapton to John Mayer. Illustrated with an unrivaled gallery
of color photographs of instruments, players, and memorabilia, this revised and
updated edition expands upon 50 Years of Fender , covering nine more years of
the Fender story.

The Guitar Amp Handbook
Fender Amps is the first book to chronicle this company's amazing contribution to
the amplifier, providing a complete overview of its history and operation. From the
K & F amp of 1945 to the Custom Amp Shop line of today, you'll understand why
musicians continue to collect, rely and relish the sound of a Fender amplifier.

Blues Guitar For Dummies
Guitarists love amps-"really "love them. Amplifiers may look dull to the rest of the
world, but to guitarists they are full of mystique, romance, and rockin' sound. And
while there are many strong-selling electric guitar histories available, here's the
first illustrated history of the electric guitar's best friend, the amp. World-famous
guitar and amp historian Dave Hunter tells the story of 60 of the greatest amps
ever built, including classics from Fender, Marshall, Vox, the bizarre EchoSonic that
created Elvis' sound, and the ultimate esoteric $75,000+ Dumble amps. The story
is illustrated with hundreds of technical photos, rare machines, catalogs,
memorabilia, and the amps of the stars, from Jimi Hendrix to Stevie Ray Vaughan
to Eric Clapton. This is a book guitarists will drool over.

Amped
Chronicles the Beatles' use of instruments from 1956 through 1970, including
photographs and discussion about Paul's 1963 Hofner 500/1 violin bass, John's
Rickenbacker 325 12-string, and George's Gibson Les Paul.
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